
 

 

                                                                           
              

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Contact: Connie Cochran 
Monday, November 21, 2016  City Manager’s Office 

(209) 937-8827 / (209) 629-1251 
       connie.cochran@stocktonca.gov 

 
City Hall Open House 

Open to Community & City Employees 

 

(Stockton, CA) – On Tuesday, December 13, 2016, City Hall will open doors for its 

annual Open House for the community and City employees, from 3:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m., 

City Hall, 1st floor lobby, 425 N. El Dorado Street.  

 The Open House will be held the afternoon of the last Council Meeting of the 

year.  Please join us at this reception for out-going members of the Council, Mayor 

Anthony Silva and Councilmember Michael Blower, enjoy light refreshments and meet 

City employees. 

 For anyone who would like to participate, donations of unwrapped gifts for the 

Stockton Professional Firefighters Local 456 Toy Drive and the Stockton Police Youth 

Activities Officer Matt Smith’s Toy Project are being accepted at City Hall.   

For information, please contact the City Manager’s Office at (209) 937-8827. 
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